Rockridge LSP participated in the North Shore Polar Plunge yesterday at Ambleside.
This awesome and icy cold event raises money for Special Olympics BC.

New curtains for Players Hall just in time for our Theatre Co. production next month. Thanks to ROPAC for your
financial support to make this installation possible. Such a beautiful upgrade to this space!



We hope to see you at our Rockridge Jazz Cafe! First-come, first-serve tickets are now available on School Cash
Online, and will sell quickly. Get yours now for $S15, or $20 at the door. See details in Ebulletin
Thanks to Jazz student Olive K. for the pencil sketch featured on our Jazz poster.



Grade 8-10 Ski day last Wednesday had some great conditions and so many happy moments.



Practices begin Monday, Feb 24th for all interested students. Join the Google Classroom for full details -
Code = f66r5qp



To purchase tickets - see link in Ebulletin






To date, our Rockridge team has completed 8127 push-ups and we have raised $1022.



